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Request for Quote: HSD Ford F-350 4x4 XL Super-Duty 

 

Timberlane Regional School District is requesting sealed bids for a 2019 or 2020 Ford F-350 4x4 

Super-Duty XL single cab with Fisher V-plow prep package.  Bids are due no later than Tuesday, 

February 11, 2020 at 9:00 AM.   

All bids must be in a sealed envelope marked “RFP-Ford F-350” and addressed to the 

Superintendent of Schools, 30 Greenough Road, Plaistow, NH 03865.   

Sealed bids will be opened at the Administrative Offices on February 11, 2020.   

All questions must be directed to: 

 Gary Paradis, Director of Facilities 

 Timberlane Regional School District 

30 Greenough Road 

Plaistow, NH 03065 

(603) 382-6541 ext. 3350 

gary.paradis@timberlane.net  
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